
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.: MCHI/GEN/13-14/036    August 19, 2013 

 

 

To 

Mr. Mohammed A. Lokhandwala 

Chairman, 

Lokhandwala Inf. P. Ltd & 

Lokhandwala Kataria Construction P. Ltd. 

  

Sir 

  

Greetings from MCHI-CREDAI. 

  

We are in receipt of your Nomination for Election to MCHI-CREDAI 

Managing Committee. 

  

As per rule, nominations were to be received by Friday, August 2, 2013, 

before 3.00pm in the offices of MCHI-CREDAI.  

 

Your Form of Nomination was received on Monday, 5th August, 2013. We 

regret to state the same is therefore treated as not valid. 

  

With Best Regards 

For MCHI-CREDAI 

  
  
Rajni S Ajmera 

Returning Officer 
 


